
Regarding Transfer Credits from California Preparatory College 

 

For a period of time, the Department of Physical Therapy accepted transfer credits from 

California Preparatory College under an agreement between Loma Linda University, Pacific 

Union College and California Preparatory College.  These credits were for courses that Pacific 

Union College had vetted as equivalent to courses on their campus. 

 

This agreement will come to an end following Spring Semester 2014.  Courses taken through 

Spring Semester 2014 which were on the list of Pacific Union College’s approved courses will 

still be transferable to Loma Linda University as prerequisites for programs in the Department of 

Physical Therapy.  However, they will only be transferable to the programs beginning June 2015 

or June 2016. 

 

Courses taken at California Preparatory College after Spring Semester 2014 will not be 

transferable as prerequisites to programs in the Department of Physical Therapy. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Physical Therapy. 


